
ISSlJED WARNING 01\ THE BASIS OF A FOLLOW-UP REPORT

• College of the Marshall Islands

At a meeting of the Executive Committee held April 18, 2016, the Accrediting Commission for
Community and Junior Colleges, Western Association of Schools and Colleges, took the following
institutional actions on the accredited status of institutions:
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